

Rue du Marché 30, B-1210 Brussels, Belgium T: +32 (0)2 209 92 11 / info@wcoomd.org Bank account: IBAN BE38 2100 4751 2672

12 May 2023 / Brussels 23A47E

Dear Director General,

I am writing to inform you that two posts of <u>Technical Attachés</u> are vacant in the Compliance and Facilitation Directorate (Compliance/Enforcement):

- Technical Attaché Revenue Programme; and
- Technical Attaché Revenue Programme Post Clearance Audit;

The Job descriptions are at Annexes I and II, respectively.

The Status of Technical Attachés is at Annex III.

The Information notice on loan and secondment of personnel to the WCO is also attached.

All applications should be submitted via your office (or an office such as International Customs or Human Resources) and must be accompanied by a notification of support by your Administration.

If you wish to nominate candidates for these posts, I should be grateful if you would let me know **by 5 June 2023**, and return the attached Application Form completed by the candidate by mail or, <u>preferably</u>, by e-mail at : <u>bernadette.hendrickx@wcoomd.org</u>.

Yours sincerely,

Kunio Mikuriya WCO Secretary General